
Suggestion for School Uniform Design 

Change 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Principal's Name] 

[School Name] 

[School Address] 

Dear [Principal's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As a parent of [Child's Name], a student in [Grade/Class], I 

would like to propose a suggestion regarding the current school uniform design. 

After observing the needs and preferences of many students, I believe that incorporating a more 

modern design could greatly enhance the overall school spirit and comfort. Specifically, I 

suggest: 

• Introducing breathable fabrics for warmer months 

• Incorporating a wider range of colors that represent our school 

• Allowing for optional accessories such as ties or scarves 

I genuinely believe that these changes could foster a sense of pride and belonging among our 

students while maintaining a professional appearance for the school. 

Thank you for considering my suggestion. I look forward to any discussions regarding this 

matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


